
ICI Congratulates Verena Ross on Confirmation as ESMA Chair

Brussels, 5 October 2021—Investment Company Institute CEO Eric J. Pan issued the following statement in response to the
European Parliament’s vote to confirm Verena Ross as chair of the European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA):

“I warmly congratulate Verena Ross on her confirmation as the new chair of ESMA. She is one of the most highly respected market
regulators in the world with a deep understanding of cross-border regulation and international markets. ESMA could not have a
better leader to take it forward.”
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